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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Mitchell Morton  

Address 
15355 Christy lane 
Waldorf, Md 20601 

Phone 
3017529139  

Email 
mitchell.morton@icloud.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
To whom it may concern: My wife and I are retired and find the whole mask mandate not only ludicrous but tyrannical as well. 
County commissioners have no business telling citizens whether or not they should wear a mask. If you had your shot and you 
wanna wear your mask go ahead and do it. If you haven’t had your shot and don’t wanna wear a mask, that is fine with me as well. 
County commissioners do not have the authority to invoke this mandate. Contrary to the hysteria, there is no epidemic. The current 
virus it’s just a flu like we get every year. My wife and I have chosen to shop and dine outside of Charles county the past year 
because we refuse where masks. We did however shop in La Plata since the city leadership there is still have some common sense. If 
the mandate is reinstated, we will continue to shop in Calvert and Saint Marys. They welcome our business. Mitch and Karen Morton 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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